
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

April 4, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of LCTC Grant Purchase 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of a Teleskid Track Loader from the Continental Equipment Corporation 
for $111,625.25. 
 
 
RATIONALE:  
 
The Teleskid Track Loader will be utilized by the LCTC Construction Trades classes.  It 
will be useful in almost every phase of construction such as site grading, large material 
handling, lifting walls, setting trusses, digging, and debris removal. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  
 
This is a purchase through 61A grant funds.  This is not a general fund expenditure. 
  
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL:  
 
Daniel R. Willenborg, Director of Secondary Programs & District Services 
Gary Harper, Principal, Livonia Career Technical Center 
Tim Martin, Construction Trades Instructor 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Quote from CEC 


